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06/2023 

LETTER OF INVITATION 
Birkerød Gymnasium Model United Nations Conference 2024 

Dear MUN administration,  
 
We are delighted to invite your school to the 12th annual conference of Birkerød Gymnasium’s Model United 
Nations (BIGMUN), to be held through the 21st to the 25th of February 2024. Our conference will take place at 
Birkerød Gymnasium, an upper secondary school situated in the lovely countryside outside of Copenhagen, 
Denmark. Since the first conference in 2011 we have had approximately 350 national and international delegates 
attending each year, which makes us one of the largest MUN conferences in Scandinavia. BIGMUN has always 
been committed in creating memorable experiences for students all around the world, and BIGMUN 2024 is no 
exception.  

We, the BIG7, are determined to promote international awareness and understanding by providing students the 
opportunity to discuss international issues through the pragmatic lens of simulated UN debate. To this aim, we expect 
that each delegation works efficiently in preparation for this event, as each attendee is directly responsible for the 
outcome of the conference. Note that we only permit delegates whose age is between 15 to 20 years with a 
maximum of 20 delegates per school.  

For registration, please fill out the online request form to the BIGMUN Administration. The request form can be 
found electronically on our website, www.bigmun.dk, or through the link attached in the email. We will contact you 
as soon as possible with an answer to the submitted request form. Upon acceptance to BIGMUN 2024, we will ask 
for a pre-payment fee of €150 to secure your participation until the final payment is made. This pre-payment will be 
deducted from the final payment. For any questions regarding registration, contact registration@bigmun.dk.  

The participation fee per delegate is €75, plus a €40 administration fee for delegates wishing to stay with host families. 
This fee covers lunch and refreshments for the duration of the conference, stationery, a canal tour around Copenhagen, 
admission to the official party, and a dinner. This fee also includes a €3 donation to the Red Cross. MUN directors are 
not required to pay the conference fee. Due to a limited number of host families, delegations wishing for host 
accommodation must submit a letter of motivation to accommodation@bigmun.dk. Delegations staying in the city are 
invited to use the BIGMUN Bus Service, which will bring them to and from the conference every day with a price of 
€60 per delegate, which is a cheaper alternative to public transport in Copenhagen.   

Information about accommodation and other practical matters can be found on our website, www.bigmun.dk. For 
further details, please refer to the BIGMUN 2024 Registration Handbook, which can be downloaded from our website. 
Regarding any further questions, do not hesitate to contact us at admin@bigmun.dk.  

We hope to welcome you in 2024 to our 12th annual BIGMUN conference! 
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